
  
 Orange Hunt Elementary School 
 6820 Sydenstricker Rd 

Springfield, VA 22152 
 
 

 
Spring 2018 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):    

To assist us in planning for the 2018-2019 school year, please complete and return this form to your 
child’s teacher by May 11, 2018.   This information is essential as we plan staffing and class groupings for 
next year. 

 

Please complete and return to school the reverse of this form for each child who attends  

Orange Hunt this year.   

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

   
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Tuttle 

Principal 

 

 

KT/gs 


